



Castle Hill Infant and Junior Schools

Dryden Road Ipswich Suffolk IP1 60D

Telephone: 01473 741758 Email: office@castlehillprimary.org.uk

8 November 2022

Dear Northgate Foundation

On behalf of Castle Hill Infant and Junior Schools and the families involved, we would like to express our sincere gratitude to the Northgate Foundation for the financial support for our Year 6 residential.

The contributions the Foundation has made will make a massive difference to our children and relieve some financial pressures from their parents.

At Aylmerton, the children will take part in activities such as orienteering, climbing, a twilight safari and hopefully a visit to see the seals at Blakeney point. They will build resilience, gain team building and life skills and take away wonderful memories.

Once again, thank you for your generous contribution.

Yours sincerely

Brith

Mrs J Smith Head of School

Facebook: Castle Hill Infant and Junior School -

Twitter: @castleHIIIHead
School office opening hours:
Monday to Friday: 8.30am – 3.30pm
www.castlehillonmarv.org.uk